
iPad and iPhone Group Report – April 2022 
 
There was a focus on personal information an privacy in this month's session, who holds 
what information and why. We also looked at how to manage the time spent using the iPad 
or iPhone particularly where younger, less experienced minds were involved.  
 
Another app that can frequently cause concern is the App Store, we looked at how that 
works and how it can be controlled. An important area often overlooked is hiding behind 
the head and shoulders in a circle icon (top right). This contains all the information on 
purchases, subscriptions and payment methods. All these can be controlled from this area.  
 
There was time for some questions and answers before the close. 
 
Next month the meeting will be on 27 May at The Witham. We will cover, amongst other 
things, using the Camera and Photos apps. 
 
Mike Sweeting 


